Dear Parents and Carers.

We have recently joined the Glenmore Park Learning Alliance (GPLA). This organisation offers a variety of opportunities for our students, parents and teachers. This opportunity is open to all parents and carers and I would encourage all those who are able to register and attend.

Mark Davies Principal



FREE PRACTICAL WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS

Learn how to help your child at home in Numeracy PRE SCHOOL - YEAR 8

The Glenmore Park Learning Alliance (GPLA) would like to invite you to our inaugural event "The GPLA Parent Maths Forum"









Tuesday 30th August 2016
7:00-8:30PM at Glenmore Park High School Library
RSVP closes August 12th
REGISTER YOUR INTEREST AT:

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZC3WQ69









A proud initiative of the Glenmore Park Learning Alliance Curriculum Team

GPLA Contacts:

Catherine McCann-Smith - Surveyors Creek Public School Carol Frith - Emu Plains Public School Kaylene McCormick - Glenmore Park High School















